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Padre Dam Announces New CEO/General Manager 

 
June 6, 2022 – Padre Dam Municipal Water District’s Board of Directors unanimously appointed Kyle 
Swanson as the new CEO/General Manager for the District. Swanson’s tenure as CEO/General Manager 
began on June 2, 2022 following the retirement of prior CEO/General Manager Allen Carlisle. 
 
“I am excited about this opportunity to serve both the organization and the community as the new CEO / 
General Manager for Padre Dam Municipal Water District.  I look forward to sustaining the health of the 
District, providing the opportunity for employees to succeed in their roles within the organization and 
achieving the numerous goals and initiatives before us to ensure Padre Dam continues providing the 
highest quality of service to our customers,” commented Kyle Swanson.  
 
Swanson has over 20 years of water industry experience with a focus on operations and project 
management. He joined the Padre Dam team in 2013 as Distribution Maintenance Manager in the 
operations department and was promoted to Assistant Operations Manager soon after. In 2018, Kyle was 
promoted to Director of Advanced Water Purification. During his time in that role he lead the entire AWP 
team through major milestones that have moved the $950 million East County Advanced Water 
Purification Program forward into the construction phase it is now entering.  Most recently he has served 
as the District’s Assistant General Manager for the last nine months.   
 
“Kyle embodies exceptional leadership and utility management skills that will lead this District into a very 
bright future,” commented Board President Bill Pommering. 
 
Swanson has a bachelor’s degree in Geography from San Diego State University, holds multiple industry 
operational licenses and is a certified Public Manager. He is a San Diego native and East County resident.  
 
About Padre Dam 
Padre Dam provides water, sewer, recycled water and recreation services to approximately 102,000 
residents in East San Diego County including Santee, El Cajon, Lakeside, Flinn Springs, Harbison Canyon, 
Blossom Valley, Alpine, Dehesa and Crest. The District is a public agency with policies and procedures 
directed by an elected five-member Board of Directors. The District imports 100% of our treated water 
supply and treats two million gallons per day (MGD) of wastewater at our Water Recycling Facility. Please 
visit www.padredam.org for more information.  
 
Padre Dam serves as the administrator and operator for the East County Advanced Water Purification 
Program Joint Powers Authority. This collaborative program is a partnership between Padre Dam, the City 
of El Cajon, the County of San Diego and Helix Water District. It will create up to 30 percent of East 
County’s water supply by 2026. Visit www.eastcountyawp.com for more information.  
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